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Secretary Gray Responds to Governor’s “On Brand” Newsletter 

CHEYENNE, WY – Following Governor Mark Gordon’s “On Brand” newsletter, Wyoming 
Secretary of State Chuck Gray responded with a video addressing the allegations. 

In a statement, Secretary Gray said, “Given the Governor’s series of false statements in his Friday 
newsletter to Wyomingites, I wanted to respond directly to these lies. I also wanted to speak on my 
opposition to these boondoggle Green New Deal wind leases that are proposed for state lands.” 
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